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Although the HOA meetings are on hiatus for a couple of months doesn’t mean we are 

not working.  The Village Management meetings are still being held monthly, so if you 

have any questions or concerns to be brought up, please submit them.  We are still here to 

help you with your concerns or issues.  Contact a Board Member if you have any. 

And as we all know, this is a negotiating year for us.  This month “homeowners” will receive a link to the 

survey asking what your concerns are for negotiating.  If you are not comfortable filling out the survey online, 

there will be paper copies in the library.  You can fill it out and leave it in the box.  Please make an effort to 

complete the survey.   Your voice does count. 

BOD meetings are essential to the success of this HOA.  All residents should attend a meeting as often as you 

can.  It’s your opportunity to ask questions and get information. 

June is the beginning of a long hurricane season.  If you are new to Florida, or any coast, PLEASE stop by the 

library and pick up the updated Hurricane Preparedness pamphlets.  They are full of very good information that 

could be vital to protecting yourself and your property.  DO NOT WAIT TILL A WARNING COMES OUT!!!  

You need to know what your options are so that you can make decisions in a timely manner and not wait too 

late.  

Mike Bond 

President 

 

 ??????????????       ?????????????? 

 

There’s been a lot of discussion about our recent water outage.  All of us had to change our normal routines and 

perhaps develop some new ones to get by during the extended boil order.  Maybe we learned something worth 

sharing?  If you discovered a trick or did something creative, please share with us.  We’ll compile them and 

share them for future need.  Send your ideas, suggestions to camelotlakesvillagehoa@gmail.com 

 

 



Don’t forget the HOA sponsored Picnic in the Park on July 16th, 4-7 Auditorium.  

Sign up starts July 1 thru the 11th.  Call Mary Santiago @941-922-9064 or Patti 

Bond @ 618-363-4816 for tickets.  This is open to the whole community and it’s 

FREE!! 

 

“Shop Till You Drop” basket is alive and well, however time is running out!  The 

winner will be drawn at the Picnic on the 16th.  We will be doing something new 

for the next basket.  There will be a 50/50 at the Oktoberfest.  Tickets will go on 

sale for that at the BOD meeting on September 1st and can be bought anytime 

until the drawing at the Oktoberfest.  There will be a “basket” to go with the 50 

split so you’ll get a bonus!  The other half will benefit the Veterans Honor Wall.  

 

Upcoming events: Labor Day Breakfast and Golf Cart Parade, Octoberfest, 

Membership Dinner. 

 

 

 

 

Because of the July 4th holiday 

The Veterans Coffee  

will be on the 11th!! 

 

Don’t miss the treat!! 

 

    

 

 

     

 

 

 


